
AGENDA ITEM 8.A.

RE: Laredo Independent School District Dual Credit End of the Year Presentation

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: For information only.

BACKGROUND: The LISD Dual Credit Partner is seeking the opportunity to present to 
the Board of Trustees as we concluded a successful year. During the presentation, we 
will have the opportunity to listen to the achievements that our LISD Dual Credit 
Programs have had and see the plans for this upcoming school year. 

BUDGETARY CONSIDERATIONS: N/A.

CONTACT PERSONS:
Julio Reyes- Director of Recruitment and Dual Enrollment


